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DATE:          March 9, 2017 

TO:               Prospective Bidders 

FROM:         Joan M. Schouten, Director of Procurement 

RE: CITY OF AURORA REQUEST FOR QUOTATIONS 17-13 – ADDENDUM #1 

 UPS BATTERY REPLACEMENT AND PREVENTATIVE MAINTENANCE FOR 

 THE MIS DIVISION 

 

This addendum forms a part of the Invitation to Bid 17-13 UPS Battery Replacement and Preventative 

Maintenance for the MIS Division. All other information pertaining to the Invitation to Bid shall remain 

the same.  

 

Bidder must submit an original bid response and shall have provided all requested information, and 

submitted all appropriate forms, certificates, affidavits and addendum acknowledgements in each copy 

in order to be considered responsive. Sealed Bids will be accepted prior to 2:00 pm, Wednesday, 

March 15, 2017 at the Office of the City Clerk, 44 E. Downer Place, Aurora, IL 60507. 

 

Please attach a copy of this addendum as acknowledgement of this addendum with your quotation 

form. Failure to do so may subject Bidder to disqualification.   

 

 

Responses/Clarifications to questions received by 5:00 pm, Tuesday, March 7, 2017: 

 

1) Please confirm if the City plans to make payment annually or upfront for the three year renewal 

coverage. 

 

The City intends to pay annually for the three year renewal coverage. 

 

2) I am reviewing the battery replacement requirements and I see a condition asking for “only OEM 

batteries being accepted.” Can you tell me if an equivalent will still be accepted? If not, what is the 

reason for only OEM batteries being accepted into this particular bid?  
 

OEM batteries are required by Eaton to maintain warranties. 
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3) Can you please verify the model of the batteries that are to be installed in the PW9390-60 Blade UPS 

and the external Battery Modules?   

 

  
 
 

We do not have the battery model.  I suggest the vendor contact Eaton for their OEM model. 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Addendum #1 
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